From: Bray, Rosalina (NIH/OD) [E] <rosalina.bray@nih.gov> 
To: NIH STAFF TRAINING <NIHSTAFFTRAINING@od.nih.gov>; List EXTRAMURALSTAFF <EXTRAMURALSTAFF@list.nih.gov>
Cc: STAC ALL <STACALL@mail.nih.gov>
Subject:   NIH Integrated Core Curriculum Survey 
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NIH-OER 2022 Integrated Core Curriculum Survey

The NIH-OD, Office of Extramural Research, is seeking information regarding training expectations, outcomes, and needs for extramural employees. Your feedback is very valuable 
and will help to form future training offerings for you. The information you provide will not be reported out in any way that could identify you.      

This survey should take approximately 10 minutes to complete. If you have any questions about the survey, please contact the OER-Extramural Training Office at NIHSTAFFTRAINING@OD.NIH.GOV. 

Thank you in advance for providing your feedback.   


NIH Extramural Staff Training
Office of Extramural Research (OER)

For staff training information, please visit the NIH Extramural Staff Training Intranet site at 
https://stafftraining.intranet.od.nih.gov/
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